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May 15, 2020
NOTICE TO ALL MEMBERS
Phases 1 & 2 opening on Saturday, May 16 at 12:01 A.M.

Yesterday, Premier Doug Ford announced that the Government of Ontario will begin Stage One
of Reopening the Economy.

The government also announced that additional seasonal services and activities will be
permitted to open as early as Saturday, May 16 in time for the Victoria Day long weekend.

Private Parks and campgrounds may open to enable preparation for the season and to allow
access for trailers whose owners have a full season contract.

Maple Leaf Acres has received confirmation from the Health Department and as such it will
open phases 1 & 2 to all members starting Saturday May 16 at 12:01 A.M.

We have yet to receive any additional guidelines from the Health Department, however please
continue to ensure compliance with all applicable legislation such as gatherings of no more
than 5 people and strong recommendation on physical distancing.

Maple Leaf Acres Member’s Association continues to make every effort to do our part in
response to the COVID 19 pandemic. Ensuring that the Association and each of our Members

take necessary steps to safeguard the health of our Members and staff.

Although boat launches are permitted to open, the Association needs additional time to safely
be able to open our boat access facility.

For the time being all common areas will remain off limits. As we receive additional guidelines,
we will forward them to all members. Please follow us on our web page at mapleleafacres.ca

While the Association is confident that all Members will continue to work to ensure the safety
of all of us and please be respectful of others and follow government guidelines.

The Board of Directors



